
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 3 OCTOBER 2005

                                                                                                                                                                                                       

EX.190/05 INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATIONS TECHNOLOGY (ICT) STRATEGY (Non Key Decision)
To consider a Minute Excerpt from the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee of 8 September 2005 on the Information and Communications Technology Strategy.

The Overview and Scrutiny Committee had made a number of comments on the Strategy and wished to draw particular attention to - 

(j) the need to split the document into Policy and Strategy statements and to improve the presentation of the document;

(ii) the anticipated cost savings being identified in the document;

(iii) the costs for non Council users being included in the document;

(iv) a training plan should be included in the document;

(v) a Glossary of acronyms should be included at the front of the document;

Dr Gooding, Executive Director, reported that the matters raised by the Overview and Scrutiny Committee would be considered as part of the review of the draft Strategy.  A further report with a revised draft Strategy would be submitted to the next meeting of the Executive.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

That the views of the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee be taken into account in revising the draft Strategy.

Reasons for Decision

The observations of the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee will be considered by the Head of Customer and Information Services as part of the consultation process on the draft ICT Strategy.







